
WE CAN USE SCIENCE TO HELP
YOU PROTECT YOUR WORKFORCE!

Contact:

YCEDA is conducting workplace sewage testing in Yuma County to monitor the

levels of the virus that causes COVID-19. This has proven to be a valuable tool for early
detection and preventing outbreaks that would impact business operations. 

Ask us how we can help you protect your workforce! 

Paul Brierley

928-782-5864

PaulBrierley@arizona.edu


